
 

 

 

Harbour Information: Fendering 

 
Masters and agents are advised that Aberdeen Harbour Board do not 

provide fendering on their berths.  

 

Vessels who do not have their own permanent fendering may wish to 

have fenders arranged by their agent or make their own provisions for 

fendering. 

 

The only berth that has permanent fendering is Matthews North. 

 

Agents arranging fenders for the vessel should ensure the fenders arrive 

prior to the arrival of the vessel, have personnel in attendance for the 

arrival of the vessel to the berth and are positioned correctly. Aberdeen 

Harbour Boatmen are not responsible for adjusting fenders that are not 

correctly positioned for the vessel. 

 

Fenders should be removed as soon as practical once the vessel has 

departed. 

 
If fenders are not positioned prior the vessels arrival this may result in 

delays to the berthing of the vessel. Traffic clearance for vessels who 

require fendering on the berth may not be given if the fendering is not in 

place prior to the boarding of a pilot.  
 

Alex McIntosh 

Marine Manager  

6th May 2019 
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